
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF LAMARTINE 
RESIDENTS 

 
PUBLIC TEST 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public test of ALL voting equipment to be 
used at the April 2, 2024 election, will be conducted at the Lamartine Municipal 
Building Meeting Room (N5269 Schaefer Drive, Town of Lamartine) 
From 2:00pm – 4:00pm on Wednesday March 27, 2024 per Chapter 5, Sec. 5.84 
Wisconsin Statutes. 
This public test is open to the general public. 
 
       Cindy Pluim, Municipal Clerk 
       Dated: March 22, 2024 
 


